8/20/2021 Gmail - Re support

M Gma” William Finnerty <williamfinnertygalway@gmail.com>
Re support
Gerard Forrestal <GerardForrestal@homelessbelfast.org> Fri, Aug 20, 2021 at 9:53 AM

To: William Finnerty <williamfinnertygalway@gmail.com>

Hi William

I hope this finds you well.

| was hoping to get an update as to whether you wish to avail of floating support service ?

This is your choice and if you choose to avail of this we will endeavour to assist you whatever way possible, if you no
longer wish to avail of this service you can still contact the Welcome organisation for advice.

It is important to know that you are safe and would be grateful if you could reply to the email to let me know you are
safe.

If I do not receive an email on Monday | will attempt to phone again and if that is unsuccessful | will need to follow the
welcomes protocols and phone the PSNI and report you as a person of concern.

Thank you

Kind regards

Gerard
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